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Comments: Cabins seem quite inappropriate for a wilderness area.  My understanding of the U.S. Forest Service

policy certainly did not include them and it should be left unchanged and ANILCA cabins allowed to become

obsolete as what the original intent of a designated WILDERNESS area.  Please DO NOT change the original

intent of the policy.  Thank you.

 

 


